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From: Elspeth Hallowes
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: objection - Commonwealth Federal Divisions - TUCKER
Date: Monday, 12 April 2021 12:02:34 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Sir,
 
I submit that, with the re-drawing of the boundaries for the seats of Corio and “Tucker”, based
on the City of Greater Geelong that the seat referred to as “Tucker” for the proposed
Commonwealth Electoral Divisions should be named “Geelong” as the term used by the local
tribes of Aborigines to describe their homeland before the arrival of settlers from the other side
of the world.
 
Hilary Hallowes
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